
A warm welcome to:
Ms T Fielding, Teacher of Science

Mr R McKoy, Reflection and Reset Unit Co-ordinator

Ms S Ishaq, Teacher of English

Mr A Olatinwo, Teacher of Science

Ms U Mehmet, Teaching Assistant

Mr S Nhandara, Teaching Assistant

Dear Parents/Carers

This term has all been about OFSTED. With the tragic suicide of

Ruth Perry over her OFSTED experience, all eyes were on the

department to see if it would change; our experience was a

positive one but that was maybe because they were seeing and

commenting on positive aspects of the school. 

The OFSTED inspectors came and saw exactly what we told them

they would see, which is a good school that cares for its boys and

its staff and pushes and creates space for all stakeholders to fulfil

their potential. We are all very proud of the report and we thank

you all for the significant part you played in getting the outcome

that we did.

I hope you all have a lovely Easter break with your family and we

look forward to seeing our students back safely in April.

C Lamb

Headteacher

@enfieldgrammarschool

@EnfieldGrammar

Glance @ Grammar
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INSET Day

Term starts for all students 

Bank Holiday

Year 11 & 13 external exams start

Latin Evening Music Concert

Last day of term

Term starts for all students 

Year 12 Work Experience

Year 12 Progression Week

Year 6 Induction Day

Sports Day

Year 10 Work Experience

Last day of term

 

 

    

April 2024

Mon 15 Apr

Tue 16 Apr

May 2024

Mon 6 May

w/c 6 May

Fri 24 May

Fri 24  May

June 2024

Mon 3 Jun

w/c 17 June

w/c 24 Jun

July 2024

Thu 4 Jul

Fri 5 Jul

w/c 8 Jul

Wed 24 Jul

To see our latest news and events, click
here:



Music Department - Ms Green

The Music Department has been busy with concerts, performances, and trips galore! 

February kicked off with the Key Stage 3 Concert which saw the Year 7, 8, and 9 Bands

perform as well as the Steel Pans, Cinematic Ensemble, and choir “EGS Voices”. They

were all joined by the whole of Year 7 who performed as a large choir on the night,

accompanied by the staff band; Mr Escott, Mr Tate-Lovery, and their very own Head of

Year, Mr Chrysanthou! 

We were very lucky to have lights and sounds provided by Chalset Sound, who is run by

one of our Music Scholar’s parent’s. They kindly gave up their time and expertise for

free and the evening looked and sounded incredible!

Just 2 weeks later, we hosted the Key Stage 4 Concert where all our Year 11 GCSE Music

students performed solos in preparation for their final performance recording for their

GCSE. They were joined by some of the Year 10 Music GCSE students some of whom did

solos, performed in their own student led bands or were part of the Groove Band and

Brass App Band. All the performances were brilliant and provided a great opportunity

for our GCSE students to practice and demonstrate their talents.

Another 2 weeks later and the Groove Band hit the road and performed at St Mary

Magdalene Church just around the corner from school. They performed as part of the

lunchtime concert series in the stunning church and were very well received by an

audience of members of the local community. Thank you and well done to the boys and

thank you to Mr Escott for getting them ready for this and taking them to the church!

Two students did the School proud in their solo performances at the Jack Petchey Speak

Out Challenge Regional Final Competition which was hosted at Enfield Grammar School

in February. Kleidi Perri on violin and Micah Olowu on alto saxophone performed

beautifully in between the inspiring speeches made by students from different schools

across Enfield.

Miss Ugboma has started a brand-new ensemble this term; Drumming Club! Since it

started, we have seen students return week after week due to its success! Beginners

and experienced percussion players have joined up and we look forward to seeing them

perform in a concert in the near future. 



Music Department Continued......

Year 7 continued to display their musical talents in the Music Interhouse where students made their own instruments and

then devised performances using them. We had an array of performances from songs and raps, to students producing their

own backing tracks, to a maraca shaking motorised robot as well as some truly beautiful instruments. 

Music Scholars attended a performance of the award-winning immersive production of Guys and Dolls at the Bridge Theatre

this term. For many it was their first experience of a musical and the boys absolutely loved it! Performers were amongst the

audience, belting out classic songs and performing spectacular choreography. The band was on display so the boys were able

to see and admire the amazing music being played. 

https://www.enfieldgrammar.org/music-department/

Year 12 A level Computer Science Trip to UCL

Year 12 A level Computer Science students to a trip to UCL recently. They had great time interacting with Year 2 students in

Computer Science and testing their advanced programs in AI, Computer Vision and a bit of Data Science. They were introduced

to touch less computing using Motion Input which allows those who aren’t able to hold a mouse or use a keyboard to still access

technology and play games using hand gestures, facial expressions and even using eye movements. It was an eye opening

experience for all the students.



Literacy Update - Ms Print & Mrs Rudolph

World Book Day - Thursday 7 March 2024

During the week, we held various events.  Here is a summary of activities and events at EGS:

Masked reader –  A form time book quiz activity. Boys had to guess which teacher was behind the book. 

Book Starters for Year 10 and 11 – At the start of each lesson throughout the day, pupils were shown extracts from

different books to read, exposing them to advanced literature. 

Staff Dress Up Competition – Teachers came dressed up as some favourite book characters.  The boys had to find them

and work out who they were supposed to be!

Murder in the Library – We held a Murder Mystery Event in the upper school library for invited year 8’s. The aim was to find

out who had murdered Miss Terry! Well done for guessing the correct culprit and explaining the crime in detail.

Year 9 Assembly and Writing Workshop – All Year 9 Pupils are reading ‘I Have No Secrets’ by Penny Joelson. Penny came to

our school to host our Year 9 Assembly in which she discussed about being an author, her motivation, and gave us an

insight to how the industry works.  Penny then ran a creative writing workshop in the library with invited pupils. The writing

they produced was excellent – well done!

Guess the Book in the Jar – A fun activity in which the pupil librarians walked around the school with a plastic jar, which

held the contents of a ripped up book. Pupils had to guess the title of the book in the jar.  Well done Ben and Alex A. who

were the winners and thank you to, Alex Z, KJ, Isaac, Nikodem and Haroun for organising.

Library Emoji Quiz – Pupil Librarians, Theo and Lucas, created an Emoji Quiz which was shown on the white board in the

library at lunchtime on World Book Day. Pupils had to work out the title of the book by the emoji’s which had been used.

Well done George who was our winner and Theo and Lucas for their fantastic quiz.

Year 7 Inter House Competition

This year, Year 7 form groups have been involved in the Inter House competitions.

The latest competitions, which included, the music competition and the World book day competition - showcased some

amazing song writing talent, musical instrument building talent and performances that were outstanding.

The boys performed in the Year 7 assembly to the rest of the year group, as well as to the Head of Music, Mrs Green, Dr

Currie and the form tutors.

The boys were awarded points for their performances and music building talents as well as for lyrics and singing voices. The

current leaders are 7P, very closely followed by M, R, U S/F.

Well done Year 7 - a great way to the end the term!

Mr Chrysanthou, Head of Year 7



The Year 11 football team did Enfield Grammar School proud by winning the Moncaster Under 16 Middlesex Cup with a
1-0 victory over Uxbridge School - CONGRATULATIONS!!! 
 

It was a tight game that was clinched by a 65th minute goal by Ruzgar Suyer after a determined run into the box, followed by a

smart finish under the keeper at the near post. Ruzgar unfortunately had his ankle broken later in the game by a nasty tackle

and we wish him a speedy recovery.
 

EGS outplayed their opponents for the majority of the game with Goalkeeper Luca Sorrentino relatively untroubled. Player of

the Match, Joseph Boyaram, was a persistent threat down the wings and nearly pulled of a worldie of a bicycle kick in the first

half.
 

Jay Lambert and Harry Doran kept things tight at the back and snuffed out any threat that Uxbridge posed, whilst also building

and directing play from the centre of defence. Danny Pearce brought his usual tenacity at right wing, before moving to right

back after Efo Genc took a knock early on. Ben Jacob-Celement showed his defensive aptitude and adaptability in moving from

the left to the right side of defence and still managed to get forwards well whilst keeping the opponents left winger quiet.
 

Lloyd Asamoah probed and tested the opposition throughout, popping up in spaces across the midfield and showcasing his

agility and dribbling skills as he combined with Joseph to torment the Uxbridge defence.
 

Gary Gibbs and Daniel Stefanov were rock solid in the middle of the park and kept the ball moving nicely. Daniel used his

frame well to break up attacks whilst Gary displayed his power and passing range in turning defence into attack.
 

Billy Wells lead the line well in the lone striker well and drove the team up the field with his pressing and link-up play.
 

They were well supported by Mohamed Ould-Ali and Emmanuel Frimpong who appeared as subs.

Emmanuel worked his socks of showing his pace and stamina on the right, belying his penchant for a lunchtime Chinese meal.

Mohamed deserved more game time, but some tactical disarray and poor time keeping by the management team plus the

tightness of the game limited his minutes on the pitch.
 

A final shout to unused subs Teddy Sheppard and Kieran Jacob-Clements who both played a role in previous games and were

on hand ready to play their part if needed. Likewise the injured Aaron Whitely and Santana Hall-Reid who were also

unavailable.
 

Remember, it's a team game and everyone plays their part.
 

A final well done to all the boys involved through the years and there cannot be a better way to end their 5 year journey as a

school team...hope to see you in the First XI next year!

https://www.enfieldgrammar.org/sports-department/

Football Update - Mr Collins



Middlesex Cup Final Year 10 - Match Report

The Year 10s returned to Rectory Park where they successfully captured the Middlesex cup 2 years ago, but could they repeat

the feat with a couple of key absentees?

EGS had a slight upper hand in the first exchanges, moving the ball around the pitch nicely. Twyford defended well and kept us

at arm’s length for long periods of time and had their own chances early on.  Twyford looked organised and solid in defence. It

took some creativity and quick passes in midfield and a late run into the box from Bruno Hoyck who found himself unmarked

and he coolly slotted the ball into the corner to make it 1-0.  

It continued to be a close game and Twyford grew in confidence as the half went on. Their talented front 2 were giving the EGS

back four a few problems. A scrappy passage of play led to the Twyford striker dribbling down the right wing at pace before

being fouled in the area for a penalty. The same player stepped up and placed it in the corner to make it 1-1. 

The second half saw Twyford start strongly and they came out flying with an early penalty appeal waved away by the referee.

EGS were not so lucky the second time as the Twyford striker made another dynamic run, this time down the left wing to get

fouled in the area. Penalty to Twyford. With Twyford well on top at this stage it could have spelt disaster for EGS...but, Antonio

Alexander in goal had other ideas!

Antonio won the battle this time and guessed the right way to make a spectacular penalty save. But he wasn’t done there. He

quickly kicked it out to the wing and EGS were instantly on the attack. Lucas Mckie eventually picked up the ball on the left

wing, beating 2 defenders, cutting inside and calmly stroking the ball past the keeper to make it 2-1 to EGS.

From there, Charlie Mcloughlin started to dictate the game and Elvis Elendu and Sam Wray were solid as a rock in defence not

giving Twyford a chance. 

A true team performance in the second half saw EGS see out the game in full control and bring home the Middlesex cup for the

second time! 

Well done EGS!

Football Update - Mr Bowe



Mathematics - Ms Paraskeva, Head of Mathematics

UKMT Intermediate Challenge﻿ - February 2024

The UKMT Intermediate Mathematical Challenge encourages mathematical reasoning, precision of thought, and fluency in

using basic mathematical techniques to solve interesting problems.  Congratulations to the following students for their

achievements this year:

Year 11

Gold Award: Jack Cane, Joe Dengel

Silver Award: Borislav Staykov, Abdurahman Jama, Jay Lambert, Luc Stallard, Bhimraj

Raghoonundun, Noah Monk

Bronze Award: Harry Doran, Huseyin Dil, Rihun Hurry, John Anderson, Talha Asiliskender, Gyamfi,

James Anderson, Parsa Daemi-Bidgoli, Tochi Onyema, Jio Rubiano, Daniel Stefanov, Harvey Doyle,

Musah Kodjoe, Daniel Baldwin, Luke Escott, Shaheer Shaiq, Driss Lanza, Ryan Rhatigan

Year 10

Silver Award: Thomas Grant, Hubert Terka, Claudio Brusa, Alex Lundy, Udhayvir Singh

Bronze Award: Ethan Garwood, Oghenemaro Agboro, Tasin Uddin, Alex Zwolinski, Kar Jun Thum,

Rahim Uddin, Sifat Islam, Alamin Chowdhury, Shayaan Zaman, Harry Chrysanthou, Aras Coban

Year 9

Silver Award: Burhan Mehdi, Thomas Bennett, Ryan Przytulski

Bronze Award: Jaward Barry, Michael Svoboda, Hasan Biyan, Harry Hitchcock, Yasa Faraj, Erik

Lipetz, Daniel Obiesan, Can Dogan, George Demetriou, Mohamed Elamin, Selvin Hurril, Ali

Ekhtiary, Faheem Haider, Diren Raghoonundun, Connor Ricciardi

Maths Feast Challenge

Congratulations to the Year 10 boys from Enfield Grammar School for their remarkable achievement in securing 4th place at

the Maths Feast Challenge hosted at LAE. Their dedication, hard work, and mathematical prowess have truly paid off,

showcasing their exceptional talent and commitment to excellence. This commendable accomplishment reflects the

perseverance and teamwork demonstrated by the students, as well as the guidance and support provided by their teachers.

Well done to all involved for this impressive feat! Congratulations to:  James Lovell, Hamza Hayat, Kar Jun Thum, Alex Zwolinski,

Thomas Grant, Hubert Terka, Alex Lundy and Salvin Narendra.

Year 9 Royal London Observatory Trip

Earlier this term, Year 9 students were taken to the Royal

London Observatory to have an experience of a lifetime with

the astronauts. Apart from seeing the evolution of the clock

over several decades, the boys got up close and personal with

the stars in a planetarium show led by an expert astronomer.

Amazing visualisations and real-life space photography

combined to provide a truly unique view of the night sky, while

live commentary from Observatory astronomers helped to

make sense of the universe. A wonderful experience and much

enjoyed by both students and staff!



Mathematics - Ms Paraskeva (Head of Mathematics)

LEGOLAND Windsor

Over 95 students from Years 8 and 9 embarked on a thrilling journey to LEGOLAND Windsor, where they were rewarded for

their exceptional behaviour and dedication to learning. The highlight of the trip was the Robotics Workshop, offering an

immersive experience blending fun and education.

Guided by skilled instructors, students tackled space-themed challenges using LEGO Mindstorms Education Robots. Through

programming and problem solving, they mastered concepts like algorithms and Boolean logic in a hands-on environment.  

Collaboration flourished as teams worked together to overcome obstacles, reinforcing the importance of teamwork.

Beyond technical skills, students honed essential soft skills as adaptability and resilience. As they departed, hearts full of fond

memories and minds buzzing with newfound knowledge, they left inspired and eager to continue their STEM journey.

Student Spotlights

We love to celebrate the achievements of all our students whether in school or out of school.  A few students who we have

spotlighted this year so far are:

The Svoboda siblings – Silver medals for trampolining in London Youth Games

Harry Wilson – Player of the Day from the Premier Football Day at Tottenham Hotspur training ground

Ibrahim Gelleche – wrote a brilliant essay answering the question “How can long-term thinking in the field of Law foster optimism

about the future?” that was highly commended by the judging panel in the OxBright Essay Competition.

We would love to hear from you if you have something that deserves a spotlight and celebration!

Please email: sfield@enfieldgrammar.org (Website &amp; Social Media Administrator)



Duke of Edinburgh (DofE) – Year 10 Bronze Award

Our group of Year 10 DofE boys are well under way with completing their three activity sections

which involves; learning a new skill, taking up a new physical activity and volunteering.

We are now in our preparation stage for the Expedition part of the programme. This year, we will

be having our practice expedition where we will be teaching all the relevant skills and safety

aspects of taking part in this group activity; navigation (using maps and compasses), camping

(putting up tents and sleeping overnight), cooking and nutrition (outdoor small single burner

stoves), first aid and hiking with a fully loaded rucksack. The aim is to support the boys to become

more independent and work as a team whilst learning a few basic life skills. 

The qualifying expedition is in June and this is when, in small groups, the students have to

complete the weekend independently of staff help. They will be planning their routes to a

destination where they will camp out and then hike back the following day. 

All aspects of the DofE focus on challenging yourself, achievement in teamwork and independent thought, community and

environment awareness, the learning of life skills and hopefully much enjoyment too!

We are looking forward to spending time with these boys in an out of the school environment and seeing how they develop

and meet the challenges.

Good luck to Aayan, Arda, Harry, Theo, Daniel, Tahir, Lucas, Thomas, Jack, Fabio, Mohammed, Alex, Ben, Krish, Shevon,

Udhayvir, James, Tanish & Alex.

Gardening Club

Gardening Club started back up again in September 2023 for the year and we finished the Autumn Term with a great afternoon

of wreath making using greenery and foliage gathered from the grounds of Lower School.

Since then, we purchased a new greenhouse and started filling it with pots to over-winter, however, the strong winds and

constant rain managed to uplift our greenhouse and scatter it all over the garden and is now unusable. 

Sadly, we have been unable to start Gardening Club up again this term as our wonderfully devoted, generous and

knowledgeable parent volunteer, who led on all things ‘gardening’ has had to step back to fulfil her dream of becoming a holistic

gardener, and has started on her educational pathway to reach this goal.

Sarah Dickinson had been with us for over 5 years and, in addition to her guidance, she was a very calming aura; the boys

adored her. Sarah will be sadly missed by all of us but we wish her all the best for her future and hope she can come back to visit

us.

The gardening club is so much more than just planting and weeding, we organised guest visitors, went on local community

growing project visits, sold our produce in Enfield Town Market, had cooking sessions, and most importantly gave many of our

boys a lovely environment to be in over lunchtime, where they immersed themselves in the therapeutic qualities that comes

with learning and being around nature.

If there are any parents who have a basic understanding of gardening and have the time to commit at least 1 hour per week, or

any kind of help, then we would love to hear from you to see if we could get the gardening club back up and running. We

currently have Ms Miller (one of our TAs) who is available to help and Ms Field, who can cover all the club administration.

Please email Ms Field if you feel you could offer us some help at sfield@enfieldgrammar.org



Celebrating Science Week

British Science Week is a ten-day celebration of events running throughout the whole of the UK with the

aim of celebrating Science, Engineering, Technology and Maths.

During the week, we organised a range of activities with all of our Year 7, 8, 9 and 10 students, looking  at

the different areas of Science, learning about how to implement a variety of scientific skills as well as

becoming scientists ourselves and carrying out investigations.

Zoolab

This fascinating session looked at a section of complex behaviours from the animal world including

Batesian mimicry, parthenogenesis and camouflage! 

It was a hands-on, animal-handling workshop experience brings pupils face to face with classification. It is

also part of an experiential and interactive learning experience, which introduces learners to ZooLab

animals including vertebrates and invertebrates. During the session we found out how nature-inspired

solutions are influencing scientific, medical and engineering discovery.

Dr. Szydlo

During British Science week March 2024, we were fortunate enough to have Dr. Szydlo perform his

extravagant Chemistry Roadshow to all of our Year 9s and 10s! 

This roadshow was a series of exciting KS4 science demonstrations which is linked to the GCSE Science

specification and wowed the students with a lot of visual effects.  These sessions were a great way to

boost excitement around science for pupils and staff alike, as well as review their knowledge on KS4

GCSE science practicals. 

 

Dr Szydlo has a rich history of delivering exciting and insightful roadshows for both Primary and

Secondary school students. Dr Szydlo has been teaching Science for over 40 years, and routinely delivers

sold-out lectures at the Royal Institution and TED talks. He has delivered his roadshows at prestigious

universities, including Cambridge and Imperial College.

This unique lecture is seen by thousands of children every year and our year 9 and 10 pupils were

fortunate enough to gain insight!!

Year 12 Politics Trip to Westminster

On Monday 11 March, Mr Manel accompanied seven Year 12 Politics students on a visit to the heartbeat of our parliamentary

democracy; Westminster SW1.  Their destination was the magnificent Westminster Central Hall to join over two thousand other

A-Level Politics students from around the country for speeches and Q&A sessions with contemporary prominent political

figures.

When Mr Manel visited the same venue as an A-Level Politics student, he listened to the likes of Norman Tebbit, Dennis Healey

and Tony Benn. Forty years on and it was shadow health secretary Wes Streeting, backbench Conservative

MP Jacob Rees-Mogg, leader of Reform UK Richard Tice plus political podcasters Alistair Campbell and Rory 

Stewart.

The consensus of our students was that the conference greatly helped to increase their knowledge of a 

number of the topics they study.



Governance at EGS

Have you ever wondered what our school governors actually do? Well, head over to our Governance page on the website where
you can find out all about the vital work in supporting schools and colleges which is being carried out by a huge volunteer force
in the UK. 

https://www.enfieldgrammar.org/about-us/governance/

The core functions of a governing board are:
Ensuring clarity of vision, ethos and strategic direction
Holding the Headteacher to account for the educational performance of the school and it’s students
Overseeing the financial performance of the school and making sure money is well spent

Our Governing Board is made up of Parents, Community representation, staff members and the senior leadership team of the
school. Together, they attend meetings where all aspects of running a school are scrutinised. Many reports are produced,
challenges made and united decisions taken on the school’s strategic future.

On the website you can see who all our governors are along with their brief biography as well as what committees we have and
what each committee oversees.

We would like to say goodbye to and thank the following parent and co-opted volunteer governors who left last term, and who
have supported the school over the last 4 years; Ms E Underwood, Ms T Holloway, Mr D Willet and Mr R Cathline.

And, this term we would like to welcome four new governors (3 parent and one co-opted for their expertise); Mr D Normand, Ms
L Jefferson, Ms B Sumsion and Ms J Surujpaul and we look forward to working with them over the next few years.

Meet our new governors:

Ms B Sumsion
I have applied to be a parent governor for a number of reasons. As a parent of a boy in the school I
have an interest in the welfare and education of, not only my son but also other pupils that attend the
school. Being a parent places you in a position to experience and be familiar with the challenges that
the boys face, from both an educational and social perspective. Being a part of a family allows you to
have an understanding of some of the challenges that parents face in trying to raise children in an
everchanging social landscape and the challenges and rewards this brings

Ms L Jefferson
I have worked within the Education Department of Local Authorities for the past 15 years and I am
currently the Head of Service for a Local Authority overseeing the attendance, exclusions, and
safeguarding of children. I welcome the opportunity to be part of a Governing Body that is responsible
for securing my son’s education and would like to offer my knowledge and services to contribute to the
management of the strategic priorities for the school

Ms J Surujpaul
As the current Head of IT and Digital at The BRIT School, with a tenure spanning over two decades in
education, my commitment extends beyond professional obligations. Having lived in Enfield for the
majority of my life and being an integral part of the community, my dedication is further deepened by
my son's attendance at the school. This vested interest drives my ambition to implement
comprehensive, whole-school digital strategies that enhance cyber security and foster a forward-
thinking educational environment. My aim is to equip our students with the necessary skills for the
21st-century, bridging the gap between education and the workplace, and ensuring they are poised for
success in a digital future. My approach is rooted in a deep understanding of the community's needs,
aiming to benefit not only my own child but every student at Enfield Grammar.

Mr D Normand
I have a Banking and Finance career spanning 32 years, which will bring a multitude of skills that I can
transfer easily into the work of school governance. I bring experience of running, leading and planning
large teams within areas of Business, Personal and Digital Banking. am presently the Sports Manager of
a local football club and have experience working on sport association committees and have football
coaching experience within adult and youth sports clubs covering 25 years. I have a son in Year 7.



FEGS (Friends of Enfield Grammar - EGS PTA)

This month we held the FEGS AGM and welcomed some new parents into the fold. It was a lovely evening with 

parents meeting each other who will hopefully become friends as well as colleagues.  We are delighted that a new committee

was voted in and we would like to welcome:

Joanna Ioannou - Chair

Elaine Parker - Co-Chair

Lauren Odwell - Secretary

Natalie Griffiths and Amira Tashkandi - Co-Treasurers

We are very excited with the promise that over the next few months there will be ideas and planning for

fundraising events to help boost funds that we can invest back into the school for our students. 

Please visit our FEGS page on the school website for other ways you can support our fundraising efforts:

www.enfieldgrammar.org/egs-community/fegs and follow/like our Facebook page:

www.facebook.com/enfieldgrammarFEGS

Meanwhile, we would like to thank for all their support over the years:

 Lorraine Watson (Treasurer for many, many (!) years)

 Helen Michael-Waller (Secretary and part of the committee for even more years!) – who will remain as a volunteer helper

Stephanie Field (Silent VC and Concert Bars) who will remain as a school liaison

Please email sfield@enfieldgrammar.org :

If you are interested in helping out at events, joining the committee ……

If you are able to donate raffle prizes or your company is part of the Match Funding/£4£ scheme….

 We are also on the hunt for an Accountant who could volunteer to do the FEGS accounts once a year to file on the

Charity Commission website.

The date of the next meeting is Wednesday 17 April 7 - 8.30pm
Room 8 at the Upper School

Please come along if you would like to meet and be a part of the EGS PTA – we’d love to see you!

Our Alumni

This year finally saw the first alumni event of ‘The Old Boys’ for
several years which was a lovely event and we had a huge span of
ages attend.

We would now like to create a mailing list of Ex-Students (from
those who have just left sixth form to as far back as possible!) so
that, as we start to arrange annual events, we can contact everyone
with the details. If you would like to be added to our Alumni list,
please email your details and if possible, the years you were at
Enfield Grammar School to: office@enfieldgrammar.org

It would be wonderful to know what you are doing now as well, if
you are willing to let us know. We would also like to update our
Alumni pages on the website so if you have any old photos or
stories, we’d love to see/hear about them as well as any suggestions
for reunion events and any additions to our Notable Alumni section.

https://www.enfieldgrammar.org/egs-community/alumni/
https://www.enfieldgrammar.org/egs-community/our-history/

1883

1930s


